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Submitter Comments:
Re: "bodies corporate to approve animals and setting out reasons a body corporate may refuse an 
animal”

As a longterm owner in an apartment block which has never wanted or had resident dogs since the 
day it was constructed in 2002, I submit the following wording as a starting suggestion for those 
owners who worry that their quality of life would be negatively impacted if dogs were allowed to 
live inside their buildings:

“that where apartment blocks were historically sold since day one with the knowledge that no dogs 
were permitted to permanently reside in the building and if the majority of current owners still 
agree with that position, then any new application to permanently keep a dog shall be rejected"

Thanks,
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